Dear Kansas House Transportation Committee,

I am writing in regards to the antique tag bill, and would love to see it revised to be more inclusive. I have an antique car myself that is all original, but I am needing to change some parts out that are not available OEM anymore. I believe it is impossible to keep 100% of antiques OEM due to the scarcity of original equipment parts. I have not finished my restoration exactly for the reason above. I am hoping this modification will be approved to allow more of us antique owners to fully enjoy our vehicles on the road.

Thank you for your time and consideration

Justin Bjork 123 N Bleckley Dr Wichita, KS 67208 785-331-7446